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effective than attempts to enforce the controls through
extending jurisdiction to foreign subsidiaries or to goods
and technology wherever located .

I am therefore hopeful that the U .S . authorities
will take these views into account as they review the
Export Administration Act .

For more detailed information, please contact :

Candice Rice
U .S . Trade and Economic

Relations Division
Department of External Affairs
Telephone : 593-4153


